
 

  

 
 

Friday 28th February 2025 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We will soon begin our Lenten Prayer Services in preparation for Easter. Each class will have the opportunity to prepare 
and lead a prayer service. Please see below details of dates and times. You are warmly invited to join us in the school hall.  
 
The services will all begin at 9.00am, any exceptions are highlighted, and last for approximately 15 minutes. It would be 
lovely for as many of you as possible to join us as often as you can, as the prayer services prove to be a very meaningful 
journey through Lent to prepare for Easter. 
 
The prayer services are as follows: 
 
 

 
We look forward to sharing the opportunity to prepare for Easter together.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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Date 
 

Class 

Wednesday 19th March 
 

Year 5/6, 9.00am 

Monday 24th March 
 

Foundation Stage, 9.00am 

Wednesday 26th March Year 3/4 9.00am 

Friday 28th March Mother`s Day Prayer Service – Year 1/2 
9.15am 

Monday 31st March Year 1/2, 9.00am 
 

Tuesday 2nd April   Year 5/6 9.00am 
 

Friday 4th April 
 

Foundation Stage, 2.30pm 

Monday 7th April 
 

Year 3/4, 9.00am 

Wednesday 9th April 
 

Year 1/2, 9.00am 

Friday 11th April  Year 5/6 Stations of the Cross, 9.00am 
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